



## **BOARD OF DIRECTORS**

**Amber Galbraith** Chair

**Destiny Maynard** Treasurer

Jim McDermott

Rev. Dr. Christopher W. Corbin

Mackenzi Gatzke, PA-C, MPAS

Anne Rogers-Popejoy Administrator

**Cary A. Thrall**Director of Education

The NHAC is a 501(c)(3) organization existing to provide affordable; secure and healthy child care and educational services to families with young children in the Northern Black Hills.



May 19, 2021

To the City of Deadwood Commission,

I am writing to formally request the \$3500 budget allocation for Northern Hills Alliance for Children for 2021. Thank you for your support of Deadwood's youngest citizens.

Sincerely,

Anne Rogers-Popejoy

Administrator